
Dear DDA Parents,


If the Dansville Central School District cancels school and/or after school activities due 
to weather, we will have dance classes via Zoom.  Here’s what you need to do:


1.  Make sure I have the correct email address for you to send your invitation link.

2.  I will send you a link via email the day of your class.  

3. Go to your email and click on the invitation link to attend class a few minutes before your 

class is scheduled to begin.  

4. You will be put in a “waiting room” until I confirm your device.  Please name your device 

using your family name.


Classes will be held the same day and time as usual.  Don’t worry about wearing your 
dance shoes; it is not necessary.  


If you are in quarantine or just not feeling well enough to attend class, you may also 
request a Zoom invite to either watch or participate in class from home.  Just email, 
call or text me before 2pm the day of your class. 


If you have any questions, please contact me.


Best,

Miss Stacey


A Note About Safety:


As a reminder:
-Please do not post or share class links or screen shots of our classes on any social media 
platform. 
-For security reasons, please name your device using your family name. 
-Unidentified devices will be removed from class.
-No recordings of class should be taken.

 To Join the Zoom Class:
1. Click link in your email account
2. Install ZOOM Cloud Meeting App if prompted, then click class link again
3. Enter meeting ID and Password if prompted (should not have to)
4. Click 'Use Device Audio' if prompted
5. Wait to be admitted to the Zoom Class by Miss Stacey.


